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03/10/2023  10:33:232023/3846/P NOBJ Andrew Holmes As a resident of Redington Road for more than 70 years I very much welcome this proposal to mark the 

course of the 'lost' river and tributaries.

I applaud the initiative in every way and look forward to 'walking the course' in 2024.

03/10/2023  07:01:222023/3846/P SUPPRT Harlan 

Zimmerman

This is a wonderful initiative that will add to the character and interest of our local area. Well done to the 

Redington Frognal Association for the research and design. I strongly support this application.
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